

Food Service Department

Serving portions of Livonia and Westland
15125 Farmington Road · Livonia, Michigan 48154-5474 · Phone (734) 744-2820
www.livoniapublicschools.org

To: Phil Francis

Date: August 14, 2018

Subject: Recommendation of Pizza Bid

On August 7th, 2018 the Food and Nutrition Services Department received two bid responses for the Delivery of pizza to Livonia Public Schools for the 2018-2019, 2019-2020, and 2020-2021 school year.

The two companies who submitted a bid were Domino's and Pizza Hut. Both companies have a "school lunch program" that meet all of the nutritional requirements, and both completed all of the requirements of the Request for Proposal (RFP).

The bid submitted by Pizza Hut was for \$6.25 per pizza. The bid submitted by Domino's was for \$7.00 per pizza. This is a three year contract with a one year extension clause. The RFP allows the district to terminate without cause.

The cost for the school year for Pizza Hut pizza will be \$171,750.00. This is an increase of \$13740.00 from the last pizza contract with Pizza Hut.

It is our recommendation that the District partner with Pizza Hut for delivery of pizza for the lunch program.

Par Schreharde

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS FRESH MADE PIZZA BID August 7, 2018, 11:00 A.M.

VENDORS BIDDING DESCRIPTION	DOMINO'S - FOR BOYS	PIZZA HUT		
CHEESE PIZZA:	\$ 7.00	\$ 6.25	\$ -	\$ -
PEPPERONI PIZZA:	\$ 7.00	\$ 6.25	\$ -	\$ -
ALTERNATE				
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY STATEMENT	YES	YES		
SWORN AND NOTARIZED FAMILIAL DISCLOSURE				
STATEMENT	YES	YES		
IRAN SANCTIONS STATEMENT	YES	YES		
PRICE FIRM FORDAYS	3 years	3 years		
TERMS OF PAYMENT				
ADDITIONAL SHEETS				
COMMENTS				
RECORDED BY:	DATE:		WITNESSED BY:	DATE:
Pat Schuchardt	August 8, 2018		Deb Schommer	August 8, 2018